
From: "Johnston, Sadhu" <Sadhu.Johnston@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

Date: 5/11/2016 5:49:00 PM
Subject: Permits and Licensing for Medical Marijuana-related Uses (MMRU)

Attachments: Memo to M&C re Permits and Licensing for Medical Marijuana-related Uses ....pdf

Dear Mayor and Council,

Please see attached memo from Kathleen Llewellyn-Thomas, General Manager, Community Services 
providing an updated on the implementation of the zoning and licensing regulations for medical 
marijuana-related uses (MMRUs), including an update on enforcement action which started April 30, 
2016.

A short summary of the memo is as follows:

· 62 of MMRU stores currently the target of Enforcement;
· 1 MMRU retail Business Licence nearly ready and may be issued this Friday, May 13, 2016
· Random Selection Process to decluster is taking place today, May 11, 2016

Please contact Kathleen Llewellyn-Thomas at 604.871.6858 if you require any further clarification.

Best
Sadhu Johnston
City Manager

Sadhu Aufochs Johnston
City Manager 
City of Vancouver 

sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca
o. 604.873.7627 
twitter: sadhuajohnston
www.vancouver.ca
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